
H
alloween can be very fun — pumpkins, 
candy, and costumes.  It is a great time 
to dress up and be with family and friends.  

However, you will want to be safe as you roam 
the streets like ghosts, goblins and ghouls!

What will you be for Halloween?  If you have 
not decided, here are some fun costumes ideas 
for you and your family and friends:
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Whatever costume you choose, have fun 
and be safe.

 
Halloween.  He also wants you to be safe. 
Here are some ways you can make sure 
you are safe on Halloween:

 — You probably 
do not go out often after dark.  Make sure that 
you stay on sidewalks when you can.

If you are wearing a mask, make sure you 
can see clearly out of the holes for your eyes.  
If you cannot, consider using face paint so 
that your eyesight will not be blocked.

Make sure you can be seen  

people will be able to see you as it gets dark 
outside.

Watch your step — Make sure that your 
costume is not something you could trip on.  
It is likely that you will be going up and down 
steps at some point and you will want to make 

you will not fall down.

Make sure that you have someone with you, 
hopefully a parent.  It is fun to go out and trick 

in case something happens.  You may need 
an adult to help you.

Do not enter a stranger’s home
may be several people in the neighborhood 
that you do not know.  If someone invites you 
in just say that your mom or dad asked you not 
to enter anyone’s house.  Also, never get into 
a stranger’s car.

house is expecting trick or treaters the porch 
light will be on.  If the porch light is not on, it is 
usually a sign that no one is home or that they 
do not expect any trick or treaters.

Halloween candy

lot of your candy that night, or do you wait and 
have a little bit each day?  Be safe when eat-
ing all of these treats.  When you get home, it 
is a good idea to have mom or dad help you go 
through all the candy.  If you have any candy 
that is not wrapped, go ahead and throw it away.  
No matter how much or how little you eat, make 
sure to brush your teeth afterward.
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